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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Matthias,

Dorna kino I

10 September 2016 12:29
Planning
2016/3229/P... only objection is for the Weeping Willow Tree

| had the pleasure of meeting you a few weeks ago. Hope all's well.

My only concern with the shed the new neighbour has built is that the concrete wasn't poured into
the roots of the weeping willow tree we have in the gardens of 26A Rochester Square.

My neighbour upstairs said this is being investigated by the Tree Conservation Team? ... hope so.

Thanks,

Donna King



